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This newsletter is only intended to share current events, industry news and  
information and is not an endorsement of other brands, products or services. 

2020 is a milestone year for American Structures.  
Please join in our excitement as we celebrate 45 
years of manufacturing bolted stainless steel 
tanks.  Established in 1975 by Earl W. Wildenberg, 

Founder and President, it all started with a simple American dream of building American 
made structures from start to finish, including setting foundations, site work and tank erec-
tion. The company has now expanded across 42 states and 8 countries and includes hun-
dreds of tank projects manufactured for industrial, municipal, agricultural and commercial customers. We take pride in using 

American sourced stainless steel for all our fabrication work. 
We strive to support a variety of State Rural Water Associa-
tions as well as National organizations including American 
Water Works Association (AWWA), Water Environment Fed-
eration (WEF), American Concrete Institute (ACI), American 
Society of Agricultural & Biological Engineers (ASABE) and 
American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE) to name a few.  
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 Much like companies with longevity, foundations 
start with hard work; concrete forms, rebar & 
thousands of cubic yards of concrete. It is essen-
tial to have a level and firm foundation. After all, it 
is the base for erecting our tanks.  

American Iron & Steel Institute (AISI) 304 is an 
austenitic stainless steel. All materials in contact 
with the stored water are certified and listed to 
meet ANSI/ NSF 61. Stainless Steel bolts meet 

ASTM F593 required standards.  

 Years ago, metal fabrication work was  
 done with hydraulic shears or press 
 brakes and manual CNC machines. Now 
 we have two laser cutting machines to 
 sharpen our productivity and increase our  
 company-wide efficiency. 
 

On behalf of everyone at  

American Structures, thank you for  

supporting our progress. We look forward 

to the next 45 years with humble hearts. 


